Docket No. 50-312

Sacramento Municipal Utility District
P. 0. Box 15830
Sacramento, California 95513

Attention: Mr. John Mattimoe
Assistant Ceneral Manager & Chief Lkngineer

Gent lewen:
Subject: UKRC Inspection of kancho Seco

ihis refers to the routine, monthly inspection conducted Ly llessrs.
H. Canter and J. O'Brien of this office between July 6 and August 3,
1982, of activities authorized by IKC License lLo. DPiE-54, and to the
discussion of our findings held by llessrs. Canter and O'Brien with
Mr., R. hodriquez and other members of your staff at the conclusion
the inspection.

Areas examined during tnis inspection are Jdescribed in the enclosed
inspection report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of
selective examinations of procedures and representative records,
interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspectors.
based on the results of this inspection, it appears that one of
your activities was not conducted in full compliance with NK(
requirements, as set forth in the lLotice of Vioclation, enclosed
nerewith as Appendix ¢

Your response to this notice is to be subuitted in accordance with
the provisions of 10 CFRk 2.201 as stated in Appendix A, Notice of
Violation.

In accordance with 10 CFK 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the
enclosures will be places in the MRC Public Document HRoom unless you
rotify this office, by telephone, within ten days of the date of this
letter and submit written application to withhold information contained
therein within thirty days of the date of this letter. Such application
must be consistent with the requirements of 2.790(b)(1).

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will
be glad to discuss them with you.
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